
Dear Ligia,

This is just to inform that I have advised UNDP in writing that I will transfer to DPKO effective 1 July 2009. I have also spoken to Martin and advised him that I cannot transfer before that date because the new DPKO contractual arrangements only come into effect on the 1 July. He informed me that the 'deadline" for the ALD contracts is 15 May so the period of overlap would only be 6 weeks (assuming Rebecca's ALD would come into force on the 14th May at the latest).  I have asked for some flexibility, which would allow a very long serving and faithful UNDP staff member a little lee-way before he rides off into the sunset.

Becky is very excited about the prospect of going to work for you so I hope that it will work out.

With my warm regards and thanks,

Alan
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